We Energies

500 S.

116th St.

West Allis, WI 53214-1000
WWw.we-energies.com

July 18,

2017

Hartridge Homeowners Association

PO Box

182

Hartland, W1 53029

Subject:

Hartridge Subdivision North Cable Replacement
East of Winston Way/Imperial Dr, between Conventry Ln and Oxford Dr
WR# 4063308 and 4063315

Dear Customer:

As a part of our continuing effort to improve service and reliability, we will soon be rebuilding
underground electric facilities in your area. This work will involve replacing underground cables,
transformers and other equipment along the route. Due to changes in standards and/or the use of
upgraded equipment, size or height of newly installed facilities may not be identical to current

facilities

Construction is expected to begin this fall/winter. Here are some things you can expect over the
course of the project:

We will contact Diggers Hotline to locate existing utility-owned underground facilities including
natural gas, electric, telephone, cable television, sewer and water.

o Please call me to report any private buried facilities on your property, such as
sprinkler system, electric, propane, sewer and sump pump lines, well, septic system,
yard lighting, etc. If you are not sure about the location of private facilities, We
Energies may arrange for private locates on facilities that are in the path of our work.

Trimming and/or removal of trees to provide adequate clearance around our facilities (where
applicable). Asplundh Tree Experts, our forestry contractor, will contact you to discuss
forestry work that will take place on your property.

Notification of any significant changes to equipment on your property.

Advance notice about scheduled interruptions.

Surface area repair after construction is complete — weather permitting.

We will continue to communicate details about our work as we move through the project — including
notification a few weeks prior to start of construction. If your have any questions, please call me at
414-944-5753 or email Kyle . Koski@we-energies.com and reference the work request number in the
subject line above. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as construction takes place in
your neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Kyle Koski

Right of

Way Agent



